From: Singh, Sumeet
Sent: 4/11/2014 8:05:10 PM

To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bec:
Subject: RE: Gas Ops Organizational Chart

Liza,

I would also like to thank you for allocating time from your busy schedule to meet with Laura
and I earlier today.

It was great to catch up on many of the in-flight items.

Have a great weekend.

Sumeet

From: Doll, Laura

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 5:12 PM

To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

Cc: Singh, Sumeet

Subject: FW: Gas Ops Organizational Chart

Liza
Thanks so much for your time today!

It tooks like Ken’s team will come out to San Ramon the week of the 21% to talk about tree
roots.

Thought you might like to have the latest gas ops org chart.
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Also, as you are thinking about your trips to Sacramento, we will be doing Picarro/leak
optimization pilot program work in Vacaville starting the week of the 21%, and I believe
moving east closer to Sacramento after that. So perhaps you might want to arrange a field trip
to that with some of your Sacramento-based team if that’s of interest.

Laura
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